AD COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 4/20/11
Ad council met on Wednesday April 20. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. 

Pastor’s Report included prayer concerns and then Pastor read devotion from Psalm 35 followed by prayer. The youth will be taking part in the Easter Sunrise service. GreifShare is going well and others will be taking over the program when she leaves in June.

Women’s Outreach: Eunice reported that the Thrift Shop work days will begin on Wednesday April 27 at 1 PM. Barb reported that the leftovers from winter were bring packed away with some being taken to Children’s Vision. A trip to Bangor is planned for early May, with another one in October.

Treasurer’s report: Susan reported a shortfall of $2000 each month. The Finance Committee has reviewed bills and will hold some for payment at a later day. Some fundraisers were discussed including the Pancake Breakfast on Easter Sunday. The treasurer’s report was approved.

Fellowship: Cindy reported that about 50 people enjoyed the bowling party, 10 participated in the Zumba event for Budda Box and the soup & sandwich suppers went very well.

Trustees: Wayne reported roof and other building repairs are planned. He is investigating the possibility of a cemetery on the church grounds and Eunice gave a report on columbarias.

Sunday School: There are now 12 – 14 attending each Wednesday. The last day will be May 25. A questionnaire will be sent out to evaluate Sunday School.

Other Business: The Kat Trio will be here May 22. Courtney Trimble will be working in the office while Vikki is out for surgery starting on May 18.

The next meeting will be May 11 at 7:00 PM
